
School uniform 
St Joseph’s has a school uniform to help maintain a community identity 
across school and the separate buildings.  Children are expected to 
come to school clean and tidy and in the correct uniform.  Girls with long 
hair should have it tied back at all times and boys are not permitted to 
have patterns shaved into their hair.  Sweatshirts and polo shirts, PE 
bags/kits and book bags can be purchased from The Uniform Shop on 
Common Garden Street, Lancaster.   

All items of clothing and footwear MUST be clearly labelled. 

Boys 

Grey trousers/shorts 
White or light blue polo shirt 
Royal blue sweatshirt 
Black or grey shoes 
 

Girls 

Grey skirt/trousers/dress 
White or light blue polo shirt 
Royal blue sweatshirt or cardigan 
Blue/white gingham summer dress 
Black or grey shoes 
 

PE kit 

All children need plain dark shorts, plain white t-shirt and pumps, which 
must be kept in a named drawstring bag. 

For safety: 

Only small stud earrings are allowed in school and only with written 
parental consent.  These must be removed by the child for PE (if your 
child cannot remove their earrings independently then they should not 
wear them to school at all) 

No other jewellery must be worn at all in school. 

Children wishing to have their ears pierced must do so at the beginning 
of the summer holiday. 


